
Directions to NPRC 

___________________________________________________ 

 
The National Personnel Records Center (NPRC) and the National Archives at St. Louis 
are located in suburban north St. Louis County, near the intersection of MO-367 and  
I-270. 
 

1 Archives Drive 

St. Louis, MO 63138 

 
 
From Lambert St. Louis International Airport: 
Take I-70 East toward St. Louis, merge onto I-170 North (Exit 238B) on the left, merge 
onto I-270 East (Exit 10B), exit to Bellefontaine Road (Exit 32) and turn left, take the 
first left onto Dunn Road.  The building will be on the right. 
 
From the West: 
Take I-270 North/East toward Chicago, exit to Bellefontaine Road (Exit 32) and turn 
left, take the first left (after the bridge) onto Dunn Road.  The building will be on the 
right. 
 
From the East: 
Take I-270 West toward St. Charles, exit to Bellefontaine Road (Exit 32) and stay 
straight to go onto Dunn Road.  The building will be on the right. 
 
From the North: 
Take US-67/MO-367 South, merge onto I-270 East toward Chicago, exit to Bellefontaine 
Road (Exit 32) and turn left, take the first left (after the bridge) onto Dunn Road.  The 
building will be on the right. 
 
From the South: 
Take I-270 North (which becomes I-270 East), exit to Bellefontaine Road (Exit 32) and 
turn left, take the first left onto Dunn Road.  The building will be on the right. 


